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City to Host Pedestrian Safety and Accessibility along 1st Street Public Meeting on June 22

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth is hosting a web-based public meeting on Monday, June 22nd, 2020, at noon. The topic of the
meeting will be to discuss pedestrian safety and accessibility along 1st Street as part of the proposed modifications to alter 1st
Street from a street of mixed directions to a two-way street between Missabe Avenue and 24th Avenue East. City staff and
members of the City of Duluth Disabilities Commission will be participating. The meeting is open to the public and can be
accessed at https://duluthmn.gov/live-meeting under the ‘Planning and Development Public Meetings’ tab.

Questions may be directed to planning@duluthmn.gov or the Planning &Development office at 730-5580.
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